
 

 

9 April 2018 
 
 
Rachael Harris 
 
By email: fyi-request-7398-c82a03a8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Harris 
 

Request for information 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request received on 8 March 2018 where 
you requested the following information: 
 

“Please provide all documents relating to Southern Response’s repair strategy of 
weak concrete or over sized aggregate ‘rubble’ perimeter foundations.” 

 
Southern Response does not hold the information you seek, therefore your request is 
refused pursuant to section 18(e) of the OIA, “the document alleged to contain the 
information requested does not exist”.    
 
 
You have a right to ask the Ombudsman to review this decision.  To do so, you can visit their 
website - http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/ . 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Victor Wells 
Legal Risk Manager 
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